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PROPOSED  NEW MEMBER

Unless written objection is received by the Board of 
Directors by Friday, January 10, 2025, the following 
candidate will be elected to membership:

Paul Needham
Owner
Classification: Pet Care & Boarding
Yakima Canine Club
Proposed by: Mike Norton
Endorsed by: Jim DeGrasse

FOR THURSDAY’S MEETING
Greeters – Joshua Shockley, Tressa Shockley

Inspiration – Lila Mowatt
Sergeant-at-Arms – Mike Hummel

Program – Rich Austin

THURSDAY, JANUARY 9, 2025
YAKIMA CONVENTION & EVENT CENTER

MICK HOFFMAN
WIAA AS AN EDUCATION PARTNER

Mick Hoffman is the Executive Director of the Washington Interscholastic 
Activities Association, having been named the WIAA's fifth Executive Director 
in the spring of 2019.    

 
Serving at virtually every level of the WIAA, Mick held the role of 
Assistant Superintendent and Chief Operations Officer for Vancouver Public 
Schools prior to coming to the WIAA.  Before taking over as an Assistant 
Superintendent, he served as the District Athletic Director for Vancouver 
Public Schools from 2007-15.  As the athletic director at VPS, he developed a 
summer Coaches’ Institute, a continuing education opportunity where coaches 

throughout the district and southwest Washington had the opportunity to learn from medical and 
industry professionals.  Mick also represented WIAA District IV on the WIAA Executive Board from 
2016-18 where he was a member of the Classification Committee and chaired the WIAA Recruiting 
Committee.
 
Mick got his start as a language arts and social studies teacher at Fort Vancouver High School and 
Hudson’s Bay High School in Vancouver, Washington. He has head coaching experience with boys’ 
basketball as well as boys’ and girls’ golf.
 
He graduated with a Bachelor of Science in Education before earning a Master of Education all from 
the University of Portland.

FUTURE PROGRAMS
January 16th – Dr. Melissa Hill, Higher Education 

in the Yakima Valley
January 23rd – Yakima Fire Chief Update
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The Pacific Northwest University of Health 

Sciences - School of Dental Medicine is excited to 
join the Yakima community and welcome its 

inaugural class on July 28th, 2025. 
 

Dr Fotinos Panagakos, Dean, and the  
SDM Faculty and Staff 


